
 LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 February 8, 2016 
 
 
ITEM:  VI.E. 
 
 
TOPIC:  Approval of Bid Results for Construction Re-bids –  
 Elementary School Projects  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the recommendation from our Owner’s Representative, Plante Moran Cresa, to approve 
the construction re-bid for Phase III elementary schools for construction and 
contingency costs of $258,298 for a total revised cost of $9,792,325 for these projects 
and authorize Assistant Superintendent for Business to negotiate and execute final 
contracts on behalf of Livonia Public Schools, School District’s Board of Education with 
the contractors as listed.  
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The recommended contractors for the 2016 Phase III construction re-bid will provide the 
work needed to complete the renovations at Grant, Hoover, and Randolph Elementary 
Schools. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
2013 Bond - Recommendations are within the Bond budget. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Lisa Abbey, Assistant Superintendent of Business Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Plante Moran Cresa Contract Award Recommendation Letter for Construction Bids 
(C.1.) 
Plante Moran Cresa Grant, Hoover and Randolph Re-bid Budget Summary (C.2.) 
McCarthy & Smith, Inc. Recommendation Letter (C.3.) 
McCarthy & Smith, Inc. Summary of Costs (C.4.) 
McCarthy & Smith, Inc. Bid Tabulations (C.5.) 
 
Attached 


